
 

 

 
           

Wednesday 14th July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 2         
 
As you are aware the Year 2 Leavers’ assembly is due to be performed on Wednesday 21st 
July.  We were hoping that as restrictions are being relaxed we would be able to have a 
socially distanced assembly in the school hall.  However, the current rise in COVID cases 
has persuaded us that this would not be a safe option.  We are aware that families have 
holidays booked and the risk of an outbreak and people having to self-isolate, missing 
their holidays is too high.  
Therefore we are inviting you to join us for the Year 2 leavers’ assembly online. The 
assembly will start at 10am on Wednesday 21st July.  This is the first whole year 
group assembly we have organised which is being shared live with their families and the 
school, so fingers crossed all goes smoothly! If you are unable to watch the assembly live 
we will send out a link so that you can watch it at a later time.  
 

If you would like to join us, please follow these instructions: 
 

1. Login to Google Meet using your child’s details. You can find these on their IT passport 
inside their reading diary. You may wish to test this in advance. 

2. Login no earlier than 9:55 on Wednesday 21st July. The assembly will begin promptly 
at 10:00.  The ‘nickname’ for the Google Meet will be: year2 

3. Please ensure that your microphone and camera are switched off, for safeguarding 
reasons. 

4. At the end of the assembly there will be an opportunity for parents / carers to clap and 
congratulate the children on their assembly.  

 
Safeguarding: In order to keep our children safe, we politely ask that all parents/carers 
agree not to record or take photos/screenshots during the assembly. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs G Roberts  
Acting Head of Lower School 

 


